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OAHU Members, 

I would like to thank all OAHU members who participated in this year’s Day at the State House.  The 
2019 edition was very special this year. We partnered with NAIFA – Ohio for the first time on an event 
and had just over 115 total participants. There was a panel discussion on legislation. Our keynote 
speaker, ODI Director Jillian Froment, capped a great morning event. NAIFA and OAHU members 
headed down to the Capitol in the afternoon to meet with lawmakers. A reception followed at the Riffe 
Center. 

At the morning event, we randomly asked some of our members to be interviewed about why each of 
them is a member of OAHU.  Please take just a few minutes and view these responses. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5E6hm3HvO84&feature=youtu.be 

To help us draw in new members, please consider posting this link on social media, and add a 
personal comment to address“Why are you a member of OAHU?” 

OAHU Association Office: 4036 Center Road, Suite B, Brunswick, OH 44212 
Phone 330-273-5756 ꞏ Fax (216) 803-9900 ꞏ Sheri@ohioahu.org 




